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Passaic Valley Water Commission Board 
Reorganized, Clifton’s Gerald Friend named 
2023 President 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

(Clifton, N.J. – January 30, 2023) – Passaic Valley Water Commission (PVWC) reorganized 

its Board of Commissioners on Wednesday, January 25, 2023. 

 

PVWC Executive Director Jim Mueller presented a plaque to Commissioner Rigoberto 

“Rigo” Sanchez of Passaic, thanking him for his “outstanding leadership and support” while 

he served as President of PVWC, New Jersey’s largest public water utility, in 2022. 

Commissioner Gerald friend of Clifton was named President for 2023. 

 

“Over the last year, I have worked with the Board of Commissioners to begin to address 

the challenges facing PVWC,” said Executive Director Jim Mueller. “I am grateful for their 

support of my vision for the company and to continue proving high quality, clean drinking 

water to our customers.” 
 
2023 PVWC Board of Commissioners: 

 

Commissioner Gerald Friend, Clifton, President 

Commissioner Jefferey Levine, Paterson, Vice President 

Commissioner Rigoberto “Rigo” Sanchez, Passaic, Treasurer 

Commissioner Ruby N. Cotton, Paterson, Secretary  

Commissioner Carmen Depadua, Paterson 

Commissioner Joseph Kolodziej, Clifton 

Commissioner Ronald Van Rensalier, Passaic 
 

PVWC is New Jersey’s largest public water utility, serving over 800,000 consumers in 

Bergen, Essex, Hudson, Morris and Passaic counties. Visit PVWC.com or follow us on 

Facebook (@thePVWC), Instagram (@passaic_valley_water) and/or Twitter (@PVWC). 

http://www.pvwc.com/

